
 
From: Jimmy Novy <>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 2:03 PM 
To: DWD MB WC Advisory Council <WCAdvisoryCouncil@dwd.wisconsin.gov> 
Subject:  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

My name is Jimmy Novy and I receive a check from your department and I have not 
received a raise since 2016 as it has to go through your department as I understand stand it 
one was introduced last year but it never got voted on so  I was wondering if you could get 
another one introduced thanks  
 


